
Hello to all my Shagging Friends,  

 

I sure do miss all of you and hope you all are staying healthy 
and happy.  Hopefully, this year is going to be so much 
better. 

Thanks to all of you that have already sent in your Club Update Forms.  
Those of who have not, it is time to send it in.  We do have an online form 
(that is working now) I know some of you have had problems with it 
recently but I have fixed it now. 

Just a reminder, on the front page of shagdance.com, there is a link 
UPDATE YOUR CLUB INFORMATION ONLINE  Click on it and it will take 
you right to the online Form, show below: 

 



It is working fine now, so you should not have any problems with it and 
this is the quickest and easiest way to get your information to all of us that 
need it.  At the bottom of the screen, you will see “Select Your Photo: 
Choose your file”: When you click Choose your file, it takes you to your file 
on your computer, iPad or phone.  You can select any photo of yourself 
(President) that you want (the size limit is 2 MB. See bottom of the form 
below: 

 
Click the SUBMIT button and you are finished. 

Thank you all for submitting this form, every year so you can keep your 
club information updated. 

Keep safe, healthy and happy! 

Mary Gregory 

SOS Webmaster 


